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Happy middle-of-the-summer! I hope you have been able to relax a little and enjoy it 
because it is flying by! The rain came and then the sun came out----boy, did it ever!  
Such is the nature of West Texas weather.

I read something interesting in a devotional this week.  A lady suggests that after 
someone asks, “How are you?” and you answer, then reciprocate with “and how is your 
heart doing?” You are much more likely to get insight into that person with a question 
like that. The person is usually pleasantly surprised and maybe even honored by the 
time you took to notice him or her.  We live in such stressful, hurried times that we 
often forget that there are people around us every day that would be so blessed by a 
kind word and a smile. Let’s Do It!

“So we keep on praying for you, asking God to enable you to live a life worthy of His call.  
May He give you the power to accomplish all the good things your faith prompts you to 
do.” 2 Thessalonians 1:11

We have community meeting this Thursday evening at Grace Methodist Church in 
Plainview.  Let’s all do our best to be there to fellowship with and encourage each other.

DeColores,

Nancy

Community Meeting Schedule 
3rd Thursday of the Month

Board meeting – 6:00 pm
Sponsor's Training- 6:00 pm
Potluck Supper – 6:45pm
Community service – 7:30 pm
Wear your Emmaus name tag

Find us online at:
www.livingwateremmaus.org

Facebook: 
Living Water Emmaus Community

Seeking Host Churches
If your church would 

like to host, please let 
Nancy Young know.



UPCOMING WALKS

Men’s Walk #111
Lay Director:  Phil Lemon

Spiritual Director: Larry Hood
February 1-4, 2024

Roaring Springs Camp
Applications Due: January 12, 2024

Application Questions Contact Registrar Deidra Howell
Cell: 806-789-3329 
E-mail: livingwateremmaus@yahoo.com
Fee - $170
Digital applications can be found on Facebook or link on 
the website

WALK #110

Living Water Emmaus Family

I wanted to say thank you, thank you, thank you. Women’s Walk #110 was a 
spirit filled joy that the pilgrims and team will never forget. God showed up and 
showed out. I wish all of you could have witness the miracles and life changing 
events that we saw. We heard so many “BUT GOD” stories and testimonies. 
The ones that only our Lord and Savior could make come out on the other side 
of the valleys with love, grace, and peace in our lives. 

The team members that God nudged to say yes kept their divine appointment 
with Jesus. They were not only blessed but blessed those 23 pilgrims God sent 
our way to love on. We witness chains being broken, hearts and relationships 
mended and forgiveness flowing freely. 

I want to give all the praise and glory to our Lord Jesus Christ. For his plans far 
outweighed any thing we could have done on our own. Why are we so 
surprised when things far exceed our expectations when we turn it over to 
Jesus. Again, thank you community for sacrificing and pouring out Jesus’s love 
on each of these beautiful daughters of God 

It was a humbling honor to serve as Lay Director for Walk #110. My prayers for 
this walk were answered time and time again. Still when I run into one of these 
girls, team or pilgrims, they still have that Emmaus Holy Glow Face. I love 
getting to witness that part!

Blessings and DeColores!
Judy Jackson
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